
 

Chief Kevin Roberts 
 

Media Advisory 
For Immediate Press Release  

One Person Left Dead in Vehicle 

March 9 – (Stockbridge, GA) 

WHEN: March 8, 2022 at 5:51 p.m. 

WHERE: 3300 block of Mount Zion Road, Stockbridge, GA 30281 

DETAILS:  

On March, 8, 2022 at 5:51 p.m., Clayton County Police Officers responded to the 3300 block 

of Mount Zion Road, Stockbridge, GA in reference to a person shot call. Upon arrival, officers 

found the vict im inside the vehicle deceased with mult iple gunshot wounds. The 

invest igation is st ill in the preliminary phase. No suspects have been identified as this t ime. The 

motive for this shooting is unknown.  

If you have any information in reference to this case, please contact the Clayton County 

Police Department at 770-477-3550. 

       #### 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT: 

Sergeant Julia I saac, P.I.O. 

Clayton County Police Department  

678.610.4781 PIO Line  

Email: ccpdpio@claytoncountyga.gov 
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